Willis Glenn Price

August 26, 1935 - December 20, 2018

Willis Glenn Price - 83

Of Valdosta passed away Thursday, December 20, 2018 at South Georgia Medical
Center. He was born on August 26, 1935 in Husk, NC to the late Willard Glenn and Hattie
Mae Hart Price. Mr. Price served in the United States Air Force for 20 years and was a
lifelong member of the US Sergeants Association, the Retired Enlisted Association and
was also a member of the alumni of the Air Force Technical Application Center. After his
retirement from the Air Force, he sold real estate with The Herndon Company for 19
years. He was a member of Morningside Baptist Church. Along with his parents he was
preceded in death by the mother of his children and wife of 39 years, Jean Roberts Price.
Survivors include: Wife, Christine Price of Valdosta, GA; Sons and Daughters-in-law;
David Glen and Lisa Price of Hahira, GA and Michael R. and Jana Price of Cookeville, TN;
Sister; Norma Jean Blevins of Whitetop, VA, Brother & Sister-in-Law Billy E. and Clarsie
Price of Lansing, NC; Nephew, Kenny Blevins; Nieces, Debbie Huffman and Ginger
Canovai.

The family of Brother Will Price would like to receive friends at Morningside on
Wednesday, December 26, 2018 from 1:00 PM until 3:00 PM in the church Fellowship
Hall. He requested to be cremated and his ashes taken back to Virginia. Messages of
sympathy may be expressed online at www.musicfuneralservices.com. The
compassionate and caring staff of Music Funeral Services, Azalea Crematory of Valdosta
is serving Mr. Price’s family.



Comments

“ Willy's Family.... | just heard today from an old AF friend that Willy had passed back
in December. Quite a shock as it seems like just yesterday that we attended an
AFTAC Reunion in 1997 down here in Melbourne FL. Willy and | also served
together many years ago at AFTAC Detachment 412 which was located at Don
Muang Airport, Bangkok Thailand. I'd like to put a copy of Willy's Obit on the AFTAC
Alumni Association Web Site is the family is okay with this. | can be reached via my
E-Mail at ynotba@aol.com if this okay. Tony De Marco (SMSgt, USAF - Retired)

Tony De Marco - January 19, 2019 at 03:58 PM

“ Will was a dedicated Realtor with The Herndon Company for 19 years. Loved by all
he was a kind and good man! We will miss him! James Lee Herndon

james lee herndon - December 24, 2018 at 09:36 AM
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